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From: Office of the Registrar
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
Date: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 11:15:31 AM


From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2025 6:43 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
 


LETTER OF COMMENT


Comments:
Dear Commissioners Thank you for taking feedback on this matter. Prices and cost of living
are already so high. With climate change and more severe weather gas bills went up to $170 in
February this year with summer bills around $50. We are environmentally conscious and keep
gas use at a minimum but since we grew to a family of 4 with an infant the cost has increased.
We do not need further price increases. Thank you Brandon


Name: Brandon Zoras


Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes
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